
Subject GP Revised Flood Model Report dated April 25, 2018

From Byrum, Shane

To Blanz, Bob; Osborne, Caleb; Leamons, Bryan; McWilliams, Carrie; Reiber, Loretta

Sent Monday, June 4, 2018 3:13 PM

Attachments

AquAeTer ...

I have completed my review of the flood model report dated April 25, 2018. It sufficiently 
addresses the items listed in my April 17, 2018 email. I have no further comments at this time.

Shane Byrum
Staff Engineer
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
NPDES Branch, Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317
(501) 682-0618
byrum@adeq.state.ar.us

From: Blanz, Bob 
Sent: Tuesday, May 1, 2018 1:15 PM
To: Byrum, Shane
Subject: RE: Revised Flood Model Report

thanks

From: Byrum, Shane 
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2018 1:12 PM
To: Blanz, Bob
Cc: Osborne, Caleb; McWilliams, Carrie; Leamons, Bryan; Reiber, Loretta
Subject: RE: Revised Flood Model Report

I will take a look at it and let you know soon.

From: Blanz, Bob 
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 2:40 PM
To: Byrum, Shane
Cc: Osborne, Caleb
Subject: FW: Revised Flood Model Report

fyi

From: Ross, Sarah M. [mailto:Sarah.Ross@GAPAC.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 1:35 PM
To: Blanz, Bob

GP Revised Flood Model Report dated April 25, 2018
Wednesday, August 15, 2018
3:10 PM
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To: Blanz, Bob
Subject: FW: Revised Flood Model Report

AFIN 02-00013
Permit No. AR0001210
Facility – Georgia Pacific Consumer Operations LLC – Crossett Paper Ops, Crossett, 
AR
Attachment: Revised Flood Model Report dated April 25, 2018

Please review the attached report and let me know how we can support the next 
steps.

Sincerely,
Sarah Ross
GP Crossett Paper

From: John Michael Corn <JMCorn@aquaeter.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 1:54 PM
To: Ross, Sarah M. <Sarah.Ross@GAPAC.com>
Cc: Kuhlman, Steven J. <SJKUHLMA@GAPAC.com>; Starke, Mayes (Consultant) 
<Thomas.Starke@gapac.com>; Johnson, Rachel M. (Crossett) <Rachel.JOHNSON2@GAPAC.com>; Mike 
Corn <MCorn@aquaeter.com>; Paul Marotta <PMarotta@aquaeter.com>
Subject: RE: Revised Flood Model Report

Sent by an external sender

Sarah,
Please find the attached report. After discussions between Mayes, Shane Byrum from ADEQ, and 
myself, we have combined everything into one document.

If you have any questions or comments, please let us know.

Regards,
John Michael
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